
 

 

February 16, 2011 
 
 
 
 

The Honorable Roger Reitz, Chairperson 
Senate Committee on Local Government 
Statehouse, Room 223-E 
Topeka, Kansas  66612 
 
Dear Senator Reitz: 
 
 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 194 by Senate Committee on Agriculture 
 
 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 194 is 
respectfully submitted to your committee. 
 
 SB 194 would amend existing law concerning annexation to provide that when land 
located outside a city is annexed, the homestead rights attached to that land prior to annexation 
would continue until the land was sold after annexation.  This law would take effect retroactively 
to January 1, 2011.   
 
 According to the Kansas League of Municipalities, passage of SB 194 would have no 
fiscal effect on the cities of Kansas. 
 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 
 Director of the Budget 
 
cc: Larry Baer, League of KS Municipalities  


